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10 September 2018 
Dear Parents or Guardians          
 
FOOTBALL CLUB FOR YEARS 3 & 4 – Wednesdays after school 
  
We are pleased to let you know we have a new club starting; Football Club for Years 3 and 4.  It will begin next 
week on Wednesday 19th September and the times are from 3:15pm to 4:30pm.   
 
Places are limited, therefore, you will be notified if your child has been allocated a place. 
 
Please beware that training will take place outdoors on the football field so players must dress accordingly, for 
example all players must wear PE clothing/sports clothing and players must wear football boots and shin pads. 
 
Please ensure children are collected promptly at 4:30pm, because persistent late collections will result in the 
child’s place being taken away and given to another learner.   
 
If you would like your child to participate, please complete and return the consent form below via email: 
admin@forestacademy.org.uk. It is important that Forest Academy is notified if your child is unable to attend a 
class. Failure to attend and not notify the School could result in your child’s place going to another learner. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
Mr. J. Edwards 
Sports Coach 
 
 
Name of Pupil: 
 
Class: 
 
My child has the following medical condition that may be affected by participation in this club. 
 
Name of parent/guardian collecting child at 4.30pm at the School gate: 
 
Contact Telephone Numbers: 
 
Signed:     
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